
July 20, 2022

Emergency Pavement Marking Scheduled
(Wednesday, July 20 and Thursday, July 21)

Emergency pavement marking has been scheduled at night from 8pm to 4am on
Wednesday, July 20 and Thursday, July 21 to stripe the new pavement on Main Street
between Wood Street and the Fire Station. Getting pavement markings down after new
pavement has been installed is essential for roadway safety, especially at night. As
such, public safety approved the work to take place since it will be a safety issue if the
new pavement is not striped as soon as possible.

The Department of Public Works does this same type of work at night every year and
before every Marathon.

This work was originally scheduled to take place during the day, Wednesday and
Thursday, but the Town was notified by MassDOT that the original scheduled day work
was canceled. No other MassDOT approved contractor was available to do this work
during the day on such short notice.

The work on Wednesday night will be for layout and preparations and Thursday night
will be for painting.  No detours are planned but the Pleasant Street detour may be
utilized Thursday night, if necessary.  MassDOT has been informed that noise shall be
mitigated as much as possible.

Police details will be onsite to assist with traffic flow and access to/or exit from
driveways.  The paint dries very quickly so the wait to enter/exit a driveway is minimal,
estimated not to exceed five minutes.

For information about the Main Street Corridor Project, please visit the project website.

● Project website: https://hopkintonmainstreet.com/
Project contact: mmurdock@hopkintonma.gov Cell: (339) 223-5377
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